SNC Footway lights consultation - TPC Proforma - Gillingham

We are requesting that you populate this proforma given the information we are providing you with and as a basis for discussion on the future management of lights in your area. We would appreciate if you could return this proforma prior to meeting you. We are aiming to at least initially meet with you by  16th March  2018. 

1. Is your Town or Parish Council willing to assume responsibility for local footway lighting from SNC? 

2. ‘Vulnerability’ assessment

The Council’s provisional assessment ‘vulnerability’ is based on the criteria agreed by our Cabinet on 17 July 2017 which was:

Vulnerability Definition

· areas with a high concentration of particularly vulnerable people, who have a demonstrable need to be able to use well-lit footpaths at night-time as part of their regular daily life e.g. near hospital/GP surgeries to bus-stop paths, sheltered housing schemes and so forth.

· list the roads the lights are on and the column number, if you can see one or a description of the location, i.e. outside no. 6, or next to bus shelter, in the table below.

Given this we are seeking your input into the ‘vulnerability’ assessment of footway lights that are therefore ‘needed’ in the areas we have already identified along with others you may be aware of, which meet the assessment criteria as outlined in the table below. We will review your input into the assessment along with views from the community you serve in coming to a final view on the lights that are ‘needed’ in your area.   

Please list below the footway lights to be kept on the basis of ‘vulnerability’ – to include road names, the column number and where necessary a description of its location.





Road Name
Column number (if available)
Description of the location if no column number present

The Boundaries

Loddon Road
9013

9022


Justification for retention of light, i.e. care home, doctor’s surgery, bus stop etc

3. Additional footway lights the TPC wishes to manage

Apart from the provisional footway lights highlighted to be retained from the vulnerability assessment, are there any additional lights your Town/Parish Council would wish to retain. Please list these lights in the table below.

Please be aware that any lights beyond those identified as needed will need to be funded by the TPC from 2019/20 onwards. Any lights beyond the agreed needed lights will be decommissioned by SNC by Autumn 2018/19. For lights beyond those that are ‘needed’ that you want to retain and manage, we will pay you the equivalent of the decommissioning cost to help you pay for replacement when the time comes. If you take on more lights than we agree as needed we will transfer all non-needed lighting for you to manage. Thus, if you want more lights than we agree as ‘needed’ we would expect you to take over all the agreed ‘needed’ lights plus any additional you want to manage. Beyond that we will have to decommission.   

Please list below the additional footway lights your TPC would wish to retain.



Road Name
Column number (if available)
Description of the location if no column number present





Justification for retention of light

4. Any other matters you wish to raise 

5. We would appreciate if you could fill in and return this proforma by the 16th March 2018. 

Please send this completed proforma back to  lightingenquiries@s-norfolk.gov.uk
Many thanks

Bob Wade, Head of Environmental Services – bwade@s-norfolk.gov.uk.

DD- 
01508533787. 

